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What a start to the year it has been… Happy New Year Everyone!                                                      

As we are coming to the end of our first few days in lockdown I want to thank everyone in 

Team Regis (parents, carers, staff …) for all that you are doing, continuing to provide education, 

care and safety for the young people of Regis, in the most difficult of times. It is not easy, and 

we are here for support whenever you need it- just get in touch via the school office. 

CONGRATULATIONS AND WELL DONE to all the children who are working so very hard 

both in and out of school- we are so very proud of each and every one of you!             

Wishing you and your families a lovely weekend                                          Mrs Abby Symons  

 

 

 

Continuing to celebrate the wonderful work of our pupils at Regis… 

Ben is worker of the week 

from Amethyst Class, he 

wrote a fabulous 

description of the woods, 

making great word choices 

and using similes and has 

also made some great 3D 

models…well done Ben! 

Isaac was chosen 

by Mrs Tremellen 

this week for his 

amazing menu for 

Mr Wobbles Café! 

Worker of the week in Crystal Class 

is Rhian.I have chosen Rhian because 

through her work this week she has 

shown determination and creativity. 

As the class teacher I get to enjoy all 

of the learning sent into me via 

Seesaw but I’m aware that you are 

only seeing what you complete. 

Rhian was concerned that she hadn’t 

done enough but every day I have 

been blown away by her work. 

Remi has stood 

out in Jade class 

this week as she 

has completed 

all online 

learning set and 

even taught 

herself to read. 

Well done Remi! 

 

James has been chosen 

by Mrs Bagnell and Mrs 

Wicheard for his 

excellent start to home 

learning, sending in lots 

of pictures of his writing, 

maths, topic and artwork 

and for his neatly joined 

handwriting! 

Garnet Class-This goes to Kyrell who 

has been really busy with his learn-

ing. He has been working hard with 

his home learning and I was really 

pleased with how he challenged 

himself with the words highlighted 

from our reading text ‘The Winter 

Spirit’.  
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